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2 December 2011 
 
 
Dr Robert Fendall 
Chair, Osteopathy Board of Australia 
Australian Health Practitioner Regulation Authority 
GPO Box 9958 
MELBOURNE, VIC, 3001 
 
via email: practice.consultation@ahpra.gov.au 
 
Dear Robert 
 
The Australian and New Zealand Osteopathic Council (ANZOC) welcomes the 
opportunity to provide feedback on the definition of practice public consultation paper 
released on 3 October 2011. 
 
As you are aware, ANZOC is a member of the Forum of Australian Health 
Professions Councils (the Forum) representing the ten accreditation authorities under 
the National Registration and Accreditation Scheme.   
 
ANZOC endorses the views of Forum in their submission to the Consultation Paper 
of the Definition of Practice. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
 
Rachel Portelli 
Executive Officer 

	
  
	
  
	
  

	
  
	
  


